Co Production opportunity
Work with neurodivergent Experts by Experience 
Service user forum ‘Think Neurodivergent’ welcomes services and teams that want to improve the accessibility and experiences of neurodivergent people in the Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire, and Berkshire West area (also known as BOB). This is a great opportunity to learn from each other, examine existing services, and develop more neuro-inclusive services. 
What we are looking for
The Think neurodivergent forum can provide valuable insight for teams and services that:
· Want to make improvements for neurodivergent people.
· Value and want to hear neurodivergent people’s lived experience. 
· Have a Quality Improvement Project or ‘Bright Idea’.
· Are looking for feedback for current services, processes, or projects. 
What we have been involved in
· Helped design the Reasonable Adjustment Service internet page.
· Recruited service users for Experience of Psychological Pathways research.
· Shared lived experience with the South Coast Ambulance Service to understand the neurodivergent experience and provide recommendations.
· Shared lived experience and suggestions for clinicians at the Sharing and Shaping Neuro-inclusive Practice conference. 
· Created resources and guidance to support neurodivergent Expert by Experience in co-production.
· Supported the Thames Valley Specialist Dentistry Service with identifying reasonable adjustments for dentistry. 
Key details about the forum
· Facilitated by neurodivergent people.
· For people aged 18 and over.
· Supported by the Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire, and Berkshire West integrated care system (also known as BOB).
· A spaced to share lived experiences, challenges, and successes of neurodivergent people. 
How to register
If you are currently doing improvement work for neurodivergent service users and want to co-produce with experts by experience, please email bobicb.thinkneurodivergent@nhs.net to share your interest. 
